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Winter Season 2017-18 
As our Fall/Winter season is winding down, 
the PFSC Board of Directors would like to 
thank all of you for your continuous support 
of our club, our coaches and most 
importantly, our skaters. 

Spring Skating 2018
Our Spring registration will take place 
through the month of March. We will be 
offering programs for IntroSkate, Star1-5 and 
Elite for the months of April and May. Spaces 
will be limited so be sure to hand in forms 
and monies by the due date. 
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2017-2018 Board of 
Directors 

Tara Paul -President 

Erica Diamond - Vice President 

Lori Heffernan- Secretary 

Kim Morello- Treasurer 

Angela Simmons- Test Chair 

Bonnie-Lynn Porter- Coaching 

Lynn Raycroft-Little- Synchro 

Hallie Atter- Director 

Chandos Hickey- Director 

Jyoti Chandra- Director 

Coaching Staff 

Cindy Mein-Moloney    Lori Atkins 

Jessica Pritchard.  Brigitte Mackey 

Kim Wilson Janice Haig-Ireland.  

Diane Sargent    Dawn Cumby-Dallin 

Celina Kosmala.    Kortney Morello 

Jodi Landriault       Emma Atter 

Consultant: Karen Westby-Bulger 
Bonnie-Lynn Porter
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Summer Skating 2018
We are hoping once again to host a Summer 
program for skaters in Star 1-10 levels during 
the month of August. The program would run 
two evenings a week if we have enough 
interest. More information will be provided 
towards the end of our Spring programs. Also 
look on our Facebook and Website for forms 
later in the spring.

REGISTRATION 2018-2019
We will be holding in person registration at 
the Evinrude Arena during the month of 
August for our Fall/Winter programs in 
PreCanSkate, CanSkate, IntroStar and 
Star1-10. Our younger programs fill up very 
fast so please be sure to attend to reserve a 
space for your child. Dates and times will be 
announced via our Website and Facebook 
pages. We do keep track of your child’s 
progress and will ensure they are placed in 
the correct group level according to their past 
accomplishments.

It’s YOUR club! Get Involved
The PFSC Board of Directors is looking for 
enthusiastic individuals interested in helping 
out. Please contact us if you would like to join 
the Board of Directors!
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Annual General 

Meeting 2018 

Our Annual General Meeting 
takes place in early to mid-
May (date will be announced 
in late March). 

This is an event where we 
celebrate all the 
wonderful 
accomplishments of our 
skaters, our coaches and 
our club over the past 
season. We distribute 
awards to skaters who 
are chosen based on 
their progress and 
accomplishments by the 
coaches and the board. 
We also will be seeking 
volunteers for our Board 
of Directors which will be 
voted on during the 
meeting. This year, our 
Constitution is also up for 
review and we will 
hopefully enact an up to 
date plan for our club.  
All are welcome to 
attend. 
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